UCC 0149 10S

Response to UCC 0129 10, UCC 0130 10S, UCC 0135 10S

From: "Prince M. Wilson" prince5067@yahoo.com>

Date: April 29, 2010 5:45:06 PM CDT

To: mclarke@uh.edu Subject: UCC Response

Reply-To: prince5067@yahoo.com

Dr Clarke,

I'm not felling well and missed today's metro's public forum. My chief of staff Jeff was there to represent SGA and hope that everything went well. Here is the response for our next UCC meeting. Sorry it got delayed, but please let me know if you need anything else from me.

- UC5040~1: We recommend that this provision be put into place because not only will it clarify enrollment for certain classes for students but it will also place courses for review under the appropriate body for proper review.
- UCC 01~3: We recommend that this provision be put into place because the incorporation of the Pre-Graduate will place Post-Baccalaureate admissions and students under the proper bodies for advising and admissions for accurate scrutiny and attention. It will also place students through the proper channels to not only receive fitting advising, but also the attention they need for their academic careers whether it be to further seek graduate studies or etc.
- UC5047~1: We must respectfully disagree with this provision's implementation for various reasons. Students have different situations and needs throughout their academic career and thus, may vary in the time it takes for them to complete their studies. One of those needs may be financial and hence, may take longer to finish a program due to the raising costs of tuition and fees. We feel that imposing another process and fee onto a student who may most likely be facing financial hardships in achieving their academic goals is unfair and counterintuitive.

Thanks,

Prince M. Wilson Student Body President, University of Houston Student Government Association Office 57 University Center Houston, Texas 77204-3031 (713) 743 - 5224 Office (713) 743 -5222 fax

Notice: Unless otherwise specifically indicated, the information contained in this e-mail message is confidential and is only intended for the review

and use of the above-named person(s). If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that the recipient is strictly prohibited from any use, storage, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication. If you have received this email message in

error, please immediately notify us.